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Hungry little caterpillars 
 

                
     

               
              
This week the children have been focusing on our very hungry little caterpillars. Magnifying 
glassess have helped us monitor the caterpillar’s growth and it’s been a great week for 
learning new vocabulary such as hatch, crysalis, larvae and pupa.  
 
We have been using paint and a range of tools to create caterpillar and butterfly pictures, 
using our hands to mould the playdough into a wiggley shape and making caterpillars using 
pom-poms. Super fun! 
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